
 

 

 

“Water and Sustainable Development” Winter School 

 Faculty of Economic and Administrative Sciences  

Ferdowsi University of Mashhad, Iran 

24 November – 1 December 2018 

www.uni-marburg.de/narem 

 

Deadline: 20 July 2018 

  

The Economics of the Middle East Research Group of Philipps-Universität Marburg in cooperation with Ferdowsi 

University of Mashhad, University of Tehran, and Tarbiat Modares University is pleased to invite applicants for the 

2018 Winter School, which will be held at Faculty of Economic and Administrative Sciences in Mashhad.  

We are seeking highly motivated students (Master and Ph.D.) from above mentioned four universities in the fields 

of economics, sociology and other closely related disciplines to join us in the upcoming winter in Mashhad. 

The Winter School is a one-week academic and cultural programme, which is supported by German Academic 

Exchange Service (DAAD) within the “Higher Education Dialogue with the Muslim World” programme. The Winter 

School will provide a great opportunity to expand knowledge on the political economy of natural resource 

management and to discuss with experts from Germany and Iran. 

Selected participants from Philipps-Universität Marburg will receive a flat-rate travel allowance for economy airline 

tickets and accommodation according to the DAAD guidelines.  

Applicants must submit the following documents in English to Mr. Sven Fischer (narem@uni-marburg.de, subject 

line: Application for Mashhad Winter School 2018): 

• A motivation letter (max. two pages) in English, which includes the reasons why you would like to participate. 

• A CV in English (including transcript of records, skills, and main achievements).  

• Contact details of two academic references.  

• Evidence of proficiency in English language (strongly recommended, but not compulsory). 

• PhD students: A short abstract (max. one page) of ongoing research. 

 

 


